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Hi Bob,

the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thank you for addressing the items we discussed last week onsite! As we discussed over the phone this morning, please
address the following items this week while Ernesto is onsite.

Lots 9/10

e Please re-install the tree protection fencing around the oak tree on Lot 10, that was potentially going to be
removed. We need to protect this tree moving forward to ensure that it stays healthy and in compliance with
the tree protection plan.

e Please continue to sweep the street daily in compliance with AQ-1. There was some track out visible on
Cobblehill yesterday.

Lot 11

e Please continue to sweep the street daily in compliance with AQ-1. There was quite a bit of gravel from the
delivery trucks visible on Cowpens yesterday.

Thanks so much!

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Project Manager / Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants

60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

P 650.440.4160 x 6410| C 805.712.8794

SWCA
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